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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
SUDBURY PLANNING BOARD 

 
 
The Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, February 14, 2018, at  
7:30 p.m. at the Town Hall, 322 Concord Road, Sudbury, MA, on the application of 
Marilyn Reid, Applicant for the Willow Hill School, property located at 98 Haynes Road 
(Assessor’s Map D09-0400), zoned Residential-A, for Modification to approved Site Plan in 
accordance with the Town of Sudbury Zoning Bylaw Section 6300.  The application requests  
construction of a 3,640 sq. ft. two-story addition between the Mason & Porter Buildings.  
 
Copies of the plan and application are available in the Planning and Community 
Development Office and may be inspected during regular office hours.   
 
Any person interested or wishing to be heard on the proposed application should appear 
at the time and place designated. 
 
 
       Stephen Garvin, Chairman 
       Sudbury Planning Board 
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